
From: Lisa McGill <lisam@scretail.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/8/2014 9:16:07 PM
Subject: Re: Prescription Drug Abuse Council Report

Hey! I just received a copy tonight, so take that off your list. Thanks for looking into it!! Hope you are 
well!

Lisa McGill Sweatman
Director of Government Relations
SC Retail Association
803-231-9880

> On Dec 8, 2014, at 9:25 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Let me check. I will follow up.
> Katherine
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Lisa McGill [mailto:lisam@scretail.org]
> Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 12:44 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Prescription Drug Abuse Council Report
>
> Hey!!!
>
> Do you have the 147 (?) page report the above referenced Council released this week that you can 
email me? :)
>
> Lisa McGill Sweatman
> Director of Government Relations
> SC Retail Association
> 803-231-9880
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